
Birthday Book Donation Form

Book Information:

book title:

book author:									         date purchased:	

Bookplate Information:

honoree name:						      birth date:		  donor name:

Parent/Guardian Information:

parent/guardian name:					     phone:			   email:

ALCOTT LIBRARY 
Birthday Books Program

Sponsored by the Alcott PTG

Consider donating a book to the Alcott School Library in honor of your child’s birthday.  This program helps
grow our library collection and allows participants to feel pride in enriching their school library.  

	 H	 Purchase a book from the Amazon Wish List (follow this link: http://ow.ly/z8Nd303GFdT).   
Select ship to Kerry O’Rourke’s Gift Registry Address & your book will be mailed directly to Alcott.  

		  Send in form below to school or email form information to alcottbirthdaybooks@gmail.com.
		

H Fill out the form below & return it to school or email alcottbirthdaybooks@gmail.com. H

Donations may be made at any time during the year.  A commemorative bookplate will be placed in the front 
cover of the book recognizing the honoree.  Mrs. O’Rourke will present the book to the library during his/her 
library class and the honoree will be the first student to check out the new book. 

We also inscribe bookplates for contributions in honor of a particular teacher/staff member, a special 
achievement or other special occasions.

Thank you for your participation and support of our school library!  Questions?  Please email:

Kerry O’Rourke, Library Teacher	        Erin Higgins, Library Aide	    Birthday Book Coordinator
korourke@concordps.org		         ehiggins@concordcarlisle.org	    alcottbirthdaybooks@gmail.com

Thank you very much for your generous contribution! Re
v.
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